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PROVINCE OF QUEBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Deposit of the assessment roll for  
the financial years of 2024-2025-2026 

 
Public Notice is hereby given by the undersigned, General Manager and Clerk-
Treasurer, that the three-year assessment roll for the immovable properties of 
the Municipality of the Township of Wentworth for the financial year beginning 
January 1st, 2025, has been deposited at the Municipal Office situated at  
175 Louisa Road, Wentworth on September 9th, 2024. It is available for review by 
any interested party at this location during regular business hours Monday 
through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
  
In accordance with the provisions of section 74.1 of the Act respecting municipal 
taxation for the second fiscal year to which the assessment roll applies, any 
application for review concerning the roll, on the grounds that the assessor did 
not make an alteration to the roll that ought to have been made pursuant to 
sections 174 or 174.2 of the Act respecting municipal taxation, must be filed 
during the fiscal year in which the event justifying the amendment occurs or 
during the following fiscal year. 
 
To be admissible, such request must meet the following conditions: 
 
➢ Be filed at the following location or be sent by registered mail: 

 
MRC of Argenteuil 

430 rue Grace, Lachute (Québec) J8H 1M6 
 

➢ Be filed on the form prescribed for this purpose and available on the MRC 
website at: www.argenteuil.qc.ca or obtain a paper version at the above 
address; 
 

➢ Be accompanied by the amount of money determined in the By-Law number 
33-2-21 of the MRC of Argenteuil and applicable to the unit of assessment 
covered by the application.  

 
Anyone wishing to obtain additional information regarding an application for 
review relating to an evaluation unit can communicate with the Assessment 
Department of the MRC of Argenteuil by calling (450) 562-2474. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth this 23rd day of September 2024. 
 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
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